6/6/2019 Print

| Subject: | Fw: membership mailing for newsletter |
|----------|---|
| From: | rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com) |
| То: | camptouchstone@yahoo.com; |
| Date: | Thursday, June 6, 2019 1:31 PM |

Eagle Lake 2019 Spring newsletter advance copy

Hello All,

Listening to the weather reports for today and this weekend, from where I'm sitting, it looks like we may finally have a stretch of warm and dry weather coming. Hopefully everybody will be able to enjoy a great weekend at the Lake.

Over the past few months member Steve Phelps has been busy putting together our, always informative, Spring 2019 Newsletter and member Katie Tiedemann has been working to create and populate, what has become a very large, database for our member/resident contact information. Both projects are ready to be shown to the community. Hopefully gone are the mile wide spread sheets, and the hand scribbled notes on old paper lists, of who should be getting ELPOI communications, and where, and how, they should be delivered. When fully operational the database will be able to used to generate email address lists, and/or if necessary paper mailings, that link all: deeded owner(s), Trust/LLC owners, family members and friends associated with and or interested in specific property(s). Using a database will make keeping track of changes to your contact and future property sales information more efficient for our officers. It will also increase the opportunity for you and other family and friends interested in your property to be kept informed about what is happening at Eagle Lake.

Undertaking of these projects was done by volunteers, please extend a big thanks to them, their's and the efforts many others are what make our small Eagle Lake community function and so special.

Attached to this email is an advance copy of the newsletter that will be paper mailed to all residents this weekend. The attached copy is complete except for the personal database verification information that is in your personalized paper mail copy. When you receive the mail copy please review your personal verification information, correct as necessary, complete the 2019-2020 membership application form and complete the picnic reservation form (if attending). Insert these into the included pre addressed and stamped return envelope and mail back to us. Your effort to complete this timely is much appreciated.

Please consider joining us, the ELPOI officers, and your fellow Eagle lake neighbors on July 6, 2019 for the ELPOI Annual Meeting and fundraising/ social picnic. (details in the newsletter)

Chris Hyde ELPOI President 518-210-9031

Attachments

• membership 2019 newsletter w o data.pdf (1.44MB)